AH Committee

From: Dane Knezek <dane@aquaticlifedivers.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:56 AM
To: AH Committee

Subject: | oppose development at Olowalu

To Whom It May Concern:

| oppose development at Olowalu because of the probable negative impact on the unique coastal and nearshore ecology
of the area. Please deny Lihau'ula Development at Olowalu.

Mahalo,
Dane Knezek

<] Dane Knezek | General Manager
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